
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

     INTER-OFFICE COMMUNICATIONS 
 
 

Date:  January 17, 2024 
 
To:  All Business Representatives and GKN Plant Chairman 
 
From:  PDBR Boelling 
 
Subject: GKN Cost-of-Living 
 
 
 

Please be informed the Cost-of-Living, effective January 15, 2024                                               
will be a positive .01 cents, which is a running total of $2.52. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
     Fraternally, 
 
     Tom Boelling 
 
     Tom Boelling            
                  PDBR - District 837  
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